
 

 
 
                                                                                                                                             
                                                                                                                    

MEDIA RELEASE PSA President to donate wheelchair at Mudimeli Village in Vhembe District 

 

DATE 25 November 2020  

 

EMBARGO   None    

 

Enquiries   communication@psa.co.za 

 

The President of the Public Servants Association (PSA), Dr Lufuno Mulaudzi, in partnership with Chief 

Mudimeli and the Traditional Council will be donating a wheelchair in Mudimeli Village in Limpopo on 27 

November 2020. 

 

The PSA, as part of the Union’s 2020 centenary events, has already donated twelve wheelchairs to assist 

identified beneficiaries across the country to improve their quality of life by being mobile.  

 

As the ‘Union with a Soul’, the PSA embarked on numerous community projects over the years ranging from 

the donation of school uniforms and classrooms, fencing and toilets, planting of trees and food parcels. The 

spirit of community upliftment and changing people’s lives continues even stronger in the face of the COVID-

19 pandemic. The PSA President took a personal interest in the project and personally sponsored the 

wheelchair that will be donated Mudimeli Village. 

  

Dr Mulaudzi and and Chief Mudimeli will officially hand over the wheelchair on Friday, 27 November 2020 at 

12:00 in Mudimeli Village with due consideration of COVID-19 protocols. Media houses are invited to join the 

PSA and Chief Mudimeli during this occasion.  
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